


1233 Jenifer Street

In July of 2016 pervious owner of the property started replacing rotten wood without a permit 
and never completed the job. On January 2017 Hillʼs Apartments purchased the property and 
pervious owner didnʼt disclose that he was in violation with the city. 

In July of 2018 Hillʼs Apartments did pull a permit ( permit # BLDRPR-2018-08403 ) to fix the 
front porch. This wasnʼt an alteration of the appearance of the front elevation, so didnʼt think I 
needed to go through landmark commissions for approval. Was total of 12 hours of labor to 
complete this job. The front beams was wrapped in LP smart-side and aluminum handrail for a 
maintenance free decking. 
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